
To Concerned Payette National Forest Staff, 

 

I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Reviewing Midas Gold’s plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the 

environment and keeping the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project using 

alternative two and keep this project moving forward. The comment period has been extended by 

30 days already, please close the comment period on October 28, so we can prevent additional 

delays. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than 1,000 jobs to rural Idaho 

and still provide access to Idaho's public lands. It will also provide the U.S. with precious metals that 

are greatly needed in our manufacturing businesses. And with the coronavirus, we need it now more 

than ever. The USFS has provided sufficient time to review the document and provide comments. It 

is time to move forward. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to pick alternative 2 as the 

preferred alternative for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Respectfully, 

Kim Zeydel 

 

 

Name: Kim Zeydel 


